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ABPN Director Nomination Process 

 
 

The ABPN Board has started the annual process of selecting a new psychiatrist and neurologist director to 

begin in 2025. Per the ABPN bylaws and longstanding practice, the ABPN seeks nominations from the 
American Psychiatric Association, American College of Psychiatrists, American Medical Association, 

American Academy of Neurology and the American Neurological Association. As well, current directors can 

nominate colleagues, who are then invited to apply.  

New for this year, and in keeping with the ABPN’s goals of increasing transparency and working toward our 

DEI goals, the ABPN also will accept self-nominations from diplomates. Initial inquiries can be sent to 

DirectorNominee@abpn.org. 
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